
 
 

 

Gateways School 
 

919 books donated for the Children’s Book Project! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great big thank you to everyone who brought in their pre-loved books for the Book Drive 

last week. We gathered over 900 gently-used fiction and non-fiction books across all ages, 

from books for babies right up to books for teenagers. 

 

These books will now be sorted and distributed to schools and groups who have signed up for 

their gifting programme, all in time for Christmas. 

 

Many thanks go to Mrs Foster, Mrs Bartle and Mrs Hallam who coordinated our collection 

points across school, and an extra special thanks to our new library assistant, Mrs Font who 

kindly loaded up her car to the brim and transported our books down to the Children’s Book 

Project collection point in Kirkstall. 

 

Mrs Marlene Sharrock 


